MOTOR VEHICLE RECORD (MVR’S)

An individual’s past driving history and driving experience has been proven to be
a valuable resource in identifying vehicle operators subject to being involved in
future accidents. For these reasons Columbus County Schools shall obtain a Motor
Vehicle Record (MVR’s) on each employee who may operate a fleet vehicle (gray
cars, maintenance vehicles, vans, and activity buses) on school business from their
State of residence (North Carolina) as a part of the driver selection process for all
prospective drivers. For existing drivers MVR’s shall be checked on an annual
basis and in conjunction with any involvement in an accident.

Based on accident/violation history, an individual’s driver record becomes
unacceptable to Columbus County Schools if one or more of the following exists:

* Two or more at-fault accidents in the last three years;

* One or more Major violations in the last three years;

* Any combination of at-fault accidents and Minor violations which equal three or
more in the last three years.

Should any of the above stated accident/violations exist, the individual shall not

operate a motor vehicle (personal or school system owned) on school business.

I, , authorize
Signature PRINT NAME

SCHOOL SITE:

Driver License # , State of Issue
(attach a copy of driver’s license)

Columbus County Schools to obtain a Motor Vehicle Record as required by stated
administrative procedure.

INFORMATION PROVIDED MUST BE CLEAR AND LEGIBLE

DATE
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